
 

 

Thank you for choosing to be a member of the St James Swim Team! Our team has had so much growth 

over the past few years, and we appreciate you and your athletes being a part of our journey!  

Due to our continued growth and the increasing number of late registrations we have had over the past 

year, we will be implementing a new late registration policy for the Spring 2023 Session and onward. It is 

important for the Coaches, Safety and Rescue staff and the Aquatics Director to be aware of who is on 

the team during each session. Registering on time is important for the following reasons: 

- Ensuring you are getting team emails. If you are not on the roster for a current session you WILL 

NOT be getting team update emails. 

- Ensuring your ability to register your athletes for swim meets. If you are not registered for the 

current swim session, your athlete is not able to participate in swim meets. 

- Ensuring we are allocating space for your athlete on our ever-growing team. We reserve lanes 

from STJ based on how many athletes we have in each group. If your athlete is not on our 

current roster, we will not have space for them in our lanes. 

Starting with the Spring 2023 session and continuing onward we will be implementing a late registration 

fee. The first week of practice in a session will be a “grace period”. After the grace period has ended, if 

an athlete shows up to practice without a current session registration on file, their account will be 

charged a $50 late fee along with their registration. This policy does not apply to new team members. 

Exceptions to this policy will be reviewed on a case-by-case basis by the Head Swim Coach and the 

Aquatics Director.  

 

 

 


